
                 Personnel Board Meeting, July 25, 2018 
 
Patrick Murphy, Chairman called the meeting of the Personnel 
Board to order at 7:05pm. Ken Leva and Jean O’Brien were in 
attendance. Ron Mikol, Selectman was also in attendance, 
 
1.  The Minutes from June 27, 2018 were reviewed and a motion 
to accept the minutes was made by Patrick Murphy and seconded 
by Ken Leva, all in favor the motion passed. 
 
2. Paul Dalida, Road Commissioner discussed the positions of 
Highway Laborer Truck, CDL, Heavy Equipment Operator, Clerical 
and Superintendent. Mr. Dalida requested that fringe benefits for 
the Highway Department Employees be put on the agenda for the 
next meeting. He also requested a increase in pay for the current 
the Highway Department Administrative Assistant, Theresa 
Atwood. Patrick Murphy questioned whether the board has the 
authority to grant the request. This will be discussed at the next 
meeting. 
 
3.   Ron Mikol, Selectman asked that paying retroactive and fringe 
benefits be added to the next meeting agenda.  
 
4.   Chief Dow presented considerations for upgrades in his 
Department. This will be discussed further at the next meeting.  
 
Meeting adjourned at 7:40pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 


